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Kingston, Jamaica. Wednesday, September 11, 2024 – Jamaica Post (Post and
Telecommunications Department and the Postal Corporation of Jamaica) will be hosting a launch and
rebranding ceremony to officially announce the reopening of the newly renovated Liguanea Post
Office. The event will be held on Tuesday, September 17, 2024, at 10:00 am at Unit 12, Liguanea Post
Mall, 115 Hope Road, Kingston.

The operations of the Liguanea Post Office were temporarily relocated to facilitate the renovation of
the Hope Road location which was carried out in partnership with the National Identification System
(NIDS). The extensive upgrades have resulted in a revamped post office that boasts new tile work,
counters, several new computers, commercial services, branding and signage along with other
general improvements.

This project aligns with plans to leverage strategic partnerships as well as to improve the aesthetics
and functionality of Jamaica Post facilities while creating a more modern and comfortable
environment for all stakeholders. Jamaica Post is resolute in its efforts to fulfil its mandate to modernize
the operations of the island’s postal network. The renovation and rebranding of the Liguanea Post
Office is a testament of the ongoing transformation that is taking place. Jamaica Post is dedicated to
providing contemporary post offices, and innovative services powered by digital technologies. This
event signals the strength of the partnership between the NIDS Project and Jamaica Post.

The NIDS has been a key partner in the ongoing build-out of select Jamaica Post locations. This
initiative is linked to the roll-out of several NIDS Enrolment Sites which will be offered at post offices
islandwide. The collaboration between the entities further supports the drive to make the service
accessible and Jamaica Post a one-stop shop for government services.

The partnership between the Office of the Prime Minister/NIDS Project and Jamaica Post is a testament
to our commitment to modernizing Jamaica and improving the lives of our citizens. Together, we’re
building a service excellence network that’s not just for today, but for generations to come. Over the
next 6 to 8 months, we will witness the transformation of 23 additional post offices, in addition to the
completed site at the Central Sorting Office (CSO) in Kingston, to add value to people’s lives.

The postal service remains committed to transforming its operations, service offerings and locations
while leveraging mutually beneficial partnerships, in an effort to remain the preferred logistics partner.
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